
Allergy Information Update 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we prepare for the upcoming summer camp season, we want to ensure the safety and well-

being of all campers. Please review the following information regarding allergies and necessary 

updates. 

Mandatory Allergy Information 

We require all parents to complete the allergy information form, noting any allergies your child 

may have, including: 

• Food allergies (e.g., nuts, dairy) 

• Environmental allergies (e.g., pollen, insect bites) 

• Medication allergies 

Deadline for Submissions 

Please submit the completed allergy information form by [Insert Date] to ensure we have 

adequate time to make necessary arrangements. 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at [Insert 

Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our campers safe! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Camp Name] 


